
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 
 

A Holiday Message from the Admin 

 

To all our NSMS students, staff, and parents: 
 

We wanted to take a moment to thank everyone for the things you did to 
make North Saanich such a wonderful place to be this year. We appreciate the 
close connections and support that our school and learning community share. 

By working together, we have continued to create a thoughtful, vibrant and 
caring place to be. 

 

Have a safe, happy and memorable time with family and friends over the 
holiday season and we are looking forward to seeing everyone back here on 

January 4th, 2022. 
 

David Mark and Steve Newlove 
 


